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Jacob Gemma

From: Flower Chloe
Sent: 07 April 2020 09:20
To: City Planning Correspondence
Subject: FW: 5035 Victoria Tower Gardens
Attachments: Victoria Tower Gardens SoS Call In GLA Representation.doc

Importance: High

 
 

From:  @london.gov.uk>  
Sent: 14 January 2020 21:01 
To: Flower Chloe @tfl.gov.uk> 
Subject: 5035 Victoria Tower Gardens 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Chloe, 
I hope you are well. I emailed you before Xmas about the letter we are proposing to submit to PINS for the 
SoS call in. Attached is the latest draft, to which I was planning to append your post stage 1 letter. 
Can you please let me know if you have any comments, I want to get this out this week. 
Thanks, 

 
Team Leader – Special Projects, Planning 
GreaterLondonAuthority 
City Hall, The Queen’s Walk,  
020 7983 4178 | 07522 218 322 
london.gov.uk 

@london.gov.uk 

 
#LondonIsOpen 

GREATER LONDON AUTHORITY NOTICE:  
The information in this email may contain confidential or privileged materials. For more information see 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/email-notice/ 




